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Greetings!

In This Issue
St. Patrick's Day is coming soon
Celebrating Brenda
Remember Kindercottage

Like Us On Facebook

Forward to a Friend

Join Our Mailing List!

We're Ready to be Irish!
 
'Tis the month of March and we're making plans for St. Patrick's Day on March
17.
We spent time making our Irish hats so when the time comes, we'll be ready for
the wearin' of the green!
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An Update on Sherand Boyd, Jr.

 
Several weeks ago, we featured a story on Uni-Pres Kindercottage graduate,
Sherand Boyd, Jr. We share an update with you from the Facebook page of the
University of Northern Colorado:
   
Sherand is a student athlete at the University of Northern Colorado (Greeley)
from East St. Louis, Ill., who will be graduating in May with a degree in Special
Education. In the fall of 2019, he began both his senior season in football and a
master's program in Educational Leadership. This semester, he's student
teaching at Jefferson High School in Greeley, and is active in his
fraternity, Omega Psi Phi . After completing his degree, he plans to become a
high school educator and football coach.
"My plan is to move back to Illinois and begin to help my community by
motivating young black men to attend college and get their master's degrees," he
says. "I believe not enough young black men see a lot of positive black role
models in their life, and I want to inspire them to chase their dreams and
whatever endeavors they wish to pursue."



Mark this date in your calendar!
Saturday, June 29, 2019.  Join us at the big celebration for Brenda!

We ask that you remember to include Uni-Pres Kindercottage in your will
or trust documents. We would be ever so grateful! Thank you!
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